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12 January 2014

Announcements

Welcome to worship this morning!  Please prepare your hearts in  
prayer and reflection as we come together.  At the WELL we seek 
to drink deeply and joyously of God’s Eternal Word, Jesus Christ.  

As One we approach the Throne.

Our Gospel reading is Luke 20.9-18 and the response after it is 
read is, “Praise be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

  Hymns this morning: Call to Worship – # 8                                  
          Opening hymn – Back of Bulletin

                                    Prayer hymn - # 170
                                    Closing hymn - #182___________________

Studies this week:
Tuesday – The Ladies of the Well – 10:00am
Thursday – Bible Study – 10:30am

        7:00pm
 
Troop #323 will be having a Chili Supper here on January 18th at 
5:30pm.  This is a fundraiser for the boys so please plan to attend 
and invite some friends.

The painter has not come, the pictures are not hung, the windows 
are dirty, but it is time to CELEBRATE!  You are invited to 103 
Bexley Drive, at the Heritage in Wyndhurst.  On January 19, at 2:00 
p.m. for a House Blessing.  RSVP to Agnes 237-5308

The first Men's meeting will be Jan. the 25th, Saturday morning at 
8:00.  We will meet every third Saturday morning. 

 

(There were no handout notes for today's sermon)
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